Mbulani Secondary School 
P.BOX. , 178,
Songea Ruvuma 
Tanzania, East Africa. 


Dear Blue Planet Run Foundation (BPRF) team, other good wishers and all others who in one way or another have made us be able to accessing clean and safe water in our school we are sending our  warmly greetings from Mbulani Secondary school family. We are very happy to inform you that, the support you have given us has reduced several problems we have been facing for more than 4 years. Among the problems we have been facing include:

- Loosing several period due to long distance moving to collect some water 
- Drinking un safe water for our health as we were fetching from local dug wells 
- School building construction was also tough as we traveled the same distance in order to get water for the work. 
- The same wells we used to collect some water we were sharing with animals like pigs and dogs

Your assistance has made us free from above problems. We are now ensured with good health and improving our academic performance as most of our time will be utilized in academic issues.

Thank you very much 
yours sincerely:

 Adelina Mpombo and Hassani Ahmadi
Students Mbulani Sec. School on behalf of 538 students.
